
 Ontario Crime Prevention Week – November 5-11, 2017  

Community Events  

If your community is planning an activity for Crime Prevention Week, we want to know about it!  Local 

Members of Provincial Parliament (MPPs), including the Minister of Community Safety and Correctional 

Services recognize the importance of crime prevention and community safety programs and are interested 

in attending local events during Crime Prevention Week (schedules permitting).  Please let us know about 

your upcoming activities planned for Crime Prevention Week 2017 so that we can share internally, by 

completing the template below and emailing it to Natalie.Brull@ontario.ca by October 27, 2017. 

 

Police Service:   

Contact Name:    

Phone:  

Email:  

 

 

Date 

 

Time 

 

Location 

Short Description of the 

Event/Activity 
(e.g., Information session about cyber crime) 
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